
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

Regional Planning Commission Review of  
Municipal Plans for the Towns of Irasburg, Sutton, and Greensboro 

 
The Northeastern Vermont Development Association (NVDA), the regional planning 

commission for the Northeast Kingdom, will hold a public hearing on: 

Thursday, June 20th, 2018 at 6:00 PM 
At NVDA St. Johnsbury Offices 

36 Eastern Avenue, St. Johnsbury 
 

This hearing is being held in response to the request of the Towns of Irasburg, Sutton, and 
Greensboro for regional planning commission approval of their respective town plans under 24 
VSA, §4350.  Anyone wishing to comment on the plan’s compliance with 24 VSA, Chapter 117 
should attend this hearing.  Written testimony and comment may also be submitted in advance.  

Additionally, the town of Greensboro and Irasburg will be seeking from NVDA a determination 
of energy compliance pursuant to 24V.S.A. §4352. NVDA will be taking public comment on the 
energy plans of those towns immediately following the close of the regional approval hearing. 
Written testimony and comment may also be submitted in advance regarding a determination of 
energy compliance. 

For more information, contact:  

Alison Low, Senior Planner, NVDA 
36 Eastern Avenue 
St. Johnsbury, VT 05819 
(802) 424-1418 
alow@nvda.net 
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